
From: Karla Valente  

Sent: Tuesday, October 18, 2011 4:41 PM 
To: 'Hoover, Carolyn' 

Cc: Francisco Arias 
Subject: Registry Request #2011005, Third Level Domain DNS Support for .coop  

 

Carolyn Hoover 
DotCooperation LLC 
1401 New York Avenue, N.W. 
Suite 1100 
Washington, DC 20005 
United States 
 
Re: Registry Request #2011005, Third Level Domain DNS Support for .coop  
 
 
Dear Ms. Hoover, 
 
ICANN has conducted a preliminary review of DotCooperation LLC’s request for Third Level 
Domain DNS Support for .coop, in accordance with the Registry Services Evaluation Policy and 
process set forth at http://www.icann.org/registries/rsep/rsep.html. 
 
Based on the information provided, ICANN’s preliminary review did not identify any significant 
competition, security or stability issues.  As noted in the proposal, implementation requires a 
modification to the .coop Registry-Registrar Agreement(RRA).  We are considering your 
proposed modifications and will be in touch with you shortly for reaching agreement on an 
appropriate amendment. 
 
Please let us know if you have any questions. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
Karla Valente 
Director, gTLD Registry Programs 
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN)   
Direct:  + 1 310 301 3878   
Mobile:  +1 310 936 4639   

Skype: kdlvalente 
 

http://www.icann.org/registries/rsep/rsep.html

